
April 5,  201 1 

A Touchstone Evlergy””Coopel-ative 

Public Service Commission 
Attn: Mr Rick Rertelson, Staff Attorney 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15 

Dear Mr. Bertelson: 

In regards to the Intra-Agency Memorandum dated March 3 1 , 201 1 from (you) Rick Bertelson, 
Staff Attorney, File: Case No. 20 10-005 18 on page 2 in the first sentence it stated: “. . .$3 million 
grant from the Kentucky Department of Energy Development and Independence (“DEDI”).” 
The $3 million grant was from the Department of Energy (“DOE”) Federal Stimulus Grant 
Program; not from DEDI. Nolin RECC was also awarded a grant from DEDI and plans are to 
take advantage of the DEDI grant. One other correction request; in the third sentence it states: 
“So, Nolin rejected the DEDI grant.. .” Again, the grant was from DOE, not DEDI. If you have 
any questions, please contact me. 

Regards, 

N o h  RECC 
270.735.1063 

41’1 Ring Road Elizabethtown, KY 42701-6767 (270) 765-6153 


